
Newsletter for May 2017 
 

From the Office of the Director:  
 

We will be celebrating Mother’s day with special breakfast 
and short program on Friday, May 12. For this occasion, we can 
only accommodate mommies due to a lack of space and we 
hope everyone can understand. 
 Time is flying by so quickly and school is nearly over. 
Please mark your calendar for our annual spring concert which 
will be held on June 22 (Thursday) at the Carlsbad City Library     
Auditorium. Be ready for a fun filled evening with dances and 
singing.  Rehearsal for preschool classes will be on June 21. 
Times and schedules will be posted soon.  
 Always check your child’s folder and class’ clipboard 
for important announcements. 
 We are planning on many exciting events for our summer 
program this year. Information will be out soon regarding our 
themes and field trips. 

 

  

 What’s up: 
 

May 12—Mother’s Day Special Breakfast 
May 19—Children’s Night 
May 25—Memorial Day  
  

 View what your child has been doing at school by visiting 

our school’s face book page. Don’t forget to hit : LIKE   

 http://www.facebook.com/the.mse.school        
  We are preparing for our annual concert and everyone’s 
support is much welcomed and appreciated. Coordinate with 
your child’s class teachers for any questions. Thank you. 
  

Ms. Saro Mahesan 

Infant Class: 

 

 We warmly welcome Owen Eisz, Tirza Matlin, Acacia 
Nichter and Mrs. Rose to our class. This month we will be       
celebrating Mother’s Day and we would like to invite all the moms 
to come and have a special breakfast with their little ones on May 
12. Our babies are working hard in making their gifts for their 
moms on this special day.  
 
 This month our theme is flowers, ocean animals and    
picnic. The spring has been very blissful and we have been    
taking the babies outside for play time. They 
have been  enjoying the beautiful weather.  
 

 

Teachers:  Ms. Usha, Ms. Marcella,  

  Ms. Jenny & Ms. Rose 

 

 

Preschool  Class:  

 

 This month we are celebrating  Mother’s day and we 

would like to invite all moms to join us for a special  breakfast on 

May 12. The children are very excited about making something 

special for their dear mommies.  

 

Children are doing very well with the usage and   practice of 
Montessori materials. Thank you parents for your follow up in 
helping your child identify and trace letters and numbers at home 
as well. Children are developing  socially, emotionally and       
becoming very independent.  
 
We will start preparing for our concert soon and we will need 
your help in making their costumes.  
 
Kindly check the snack schedule and your child’s cubby weekly 
for extra underwear, socks and clothing.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Teacher:  Ms. Jyoti 

 



Preschool Prep Class: 

 

 We are so excited for all the fun spring time activities we have 
planned for the month of May! Let’s welcome Luken Tiegen to 
our class. 
 For the month of May, we will to continue with the     season 
of spring and getting ready for our annual  celebration of Mother’s 
Day on May 12.    
 This month we’ll do all the fun crafts and art project for   
Mother’s Day. And we will be discussing how seeds grow into 
plants. Our children are learning their numbers, shapes and    
colors with the aid of Montessori   materials. Some children    
continue to  master numbers 1-10, identifying and tracing  pho-
netic sounds of the letters. 
 We thank you for entrusting your child to 
us. We have enjoyed working with all of the 
children in our care. It has been a joy to watch 
your children grow. They have also  become 
more independent and have adjusted well to 
the school environment. 
We feel a close partnership with our parents 
and send you our best wishes. 
 Happy Mother’s Day!! 
 

Teachers: Ms. Naing and Ms.Vanessa 

Toddler Class:  

   

 Welcome to the month of May. We sincerely hope you 
had a wonderful Easter and relaxing spring break. Our little ones 
surely enjoyed finding eggs and the little treasures inside. You 
can view the pictures on the school Facebook Page. 
  We would like to welcome Miles Geoffroy ,Zoey Miller and 
Reese Bayer to the toddler room as we say good bye to Luken 
Tiegen as he is promoted to preschool prep class. We look     
forward to assisting your child’s growth and development. 
 Keep your morning free on May 12 as we celebrate  
Mother’s day by serving you a special breakfast that you can    
enjoy with your child. Thank you for your support. 
  

Teachers:  Ms. Mandy, and Ms. Liz   

Preschool and Kindergarten Class: 

 

 It’s hard to believe that the end of the school year is    
almost here. All the children have grown so much, not just    
physically, but socially and emotionally as well, becoming more 
and more independent. It is wonderful to get to know each child 
individually and see how special they each are. Their progress is 
what helps keep us involved and  interested in Montessori      
education or what they proudly call “work”. Kindly encourage 
your child to complete a given task and practice at home is     
important. Last month we have talked about saving our planet, 
what we can do (recycle, re-use and reduce) and how to help 
and save our planet.  
 This month of May, we will be very busy making  special 
Mother’s day gifts and cards. It was a “secret” and join us for a 
special breakfast (May 12) made especially for you. Due to lack 
of space in room 5, we can only  accommodate mommies during 
this event. 
 Some of our children are improving their reading skills 
while others are improving their handwriting. In Math, older    
children are learning the functions of addition, multiplication,  
decimal system and carrying quantities. Younger children are 
moved to colored bead bars, teens and tens. And all the children 
are practicing their number writing too. In Science, the children 
will plant the seeds and watch them grow. 
 For this month’s featured artist, we will learn about the life 
and collage masterpieces of Hans Arp. We will also listen to the        
compositions of Johann Strauss. 
 Finally, it is time to get ready for our spring concert and 
we need your help making their costumes. For any questions, 
please approach any of your child’s class   teachers. Be           
reminded to take your child's water bottle/cup home on a daily 
basis.  
 
 

Teachers: Ms. Jonah & Ms. Silvia 
 
 


